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Friday, January 15, 2021 
Re: Parent Survey for In-Person (Hybrid Model) and Distance Learning 2021 
 
Allen Families, 
 
Preparations for the phased return to In-Person School (via the Hybrid Model) versus 
remaining in Distance Learning are underway.  For planning purposes, we need information 
from every family:  Please complete the survey for each child in your household that 
attends Allen Elementary.  The link for our Parent Survey is now posted on our school’s 
blog at allenelementary.org.  
 
The Parent Survey describes general details about CVESD’s Re-Opening Plan.  An FAQ from 
the district is also available on our school blog.  Allen Elementary continues to refine the 
details of more specific reopening plans such as daily schedules, arrival/dismissal 
procedures, and other operational details.  In order to best prepare for this, we need your 
input.  Please respond to each question on the survey. Your responses will lead to further 
questions. Submit the survey at the end. We need one survey for every child that attends 
Allen Elementary. 
 
While we will make every effort to accommodate the needs of our families, it is possible 
that once our In-Person (Hybrid Model) and Distance Learning Plan begins, your child’s 
teacher may change.  If you prefer to keep your child’s current teacher regardless of his/her 
teaching mode (in-person or distance learning), please indicate that in the comments at the 
end of the survey.  We would appreciate if everyone completed the survey by next Friday, 
January 22, 2021. 
 
If you would like to learn more about the Re-Opening Plan, we invite to attend the online, 
informational Parent Meeting on Tuesday, January 19th at 8 am.  The link to this virtual 
meeting is now posted on the school blog at www.allenelementary.org.  
 
Please contact the school office at (619) 479-3662 should you have any questions regarding 
this survey or the virtual Parent Meeting.  We appreciate your prompt attention to this 
survey and are excited to have 100% participation from our families!  Be well, Eagles.  🦅 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. John Greenwell, M.S. Ed. 
Principal 


